
Take Down Notice 
 
The Royal Philatelic Society London has used all reasonable efforts to ensure that 
material that infringes copyright is not present on its website.  Its policy is to 
suspend access to content that is subject of a complaint of copyright infringement 
while that complaint is investigated and verified.  
 
In the event that you are the owner of the copyright in any of the material on the 
RPSL website and do not consent to such use of your material, please contact us 
providing the information requested below and we will withdraw your material from 
our website whilst we investigate. In order to process your complaint, please provide 
the information shown below. Your complaint should be addressed to the Head of 
Collections at the following email address: librarian@rpsl.org.uk or by post.  Your 
complaint will normally be acknowledged within three working days of receipt.  
 
You should specify who you are: [Name, address and email address of complainant]; 
Item in question: [Title of item to which complaint refers]; and the subject of the 
complaint: [Describe the protected material in as much detail as possible so that it 
may be readily identified]. You should also confirm that you own or are authorised 
to represent the owner of intellectual property rights in the material. Finally, add the 
words “I/we hereby request, with reference to the subject of this complaint, that 
you remove it from the website, cease further use of the material, and withdraw 
from circulation any materials that include it.” 
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